January 22, 1992

AL

Washington, D.C. 20580 S

Dear Mr. Hancock:

On March 6, 1991, you advised me that, in certain cucum.tances, the acquisition
- ofan J payment that is in rather than

= by
? 992, in which you advised me that the acquisition by entities within the Acquiring Person
described. in the Prior Letter of payments that are in

will also be exempt from the premerger notification
féquirements: of the Act as the acquisition of “goods . . . in the ordinary course of
L hosiness” ander Sactian TA(eX 1\ af_the Avt—A4 in the J?nnr_l Athn=oit if cnntamnlnta-d
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In.addition, please retain this letter in your files. I appreciate very much your assistance
anid heloful dacbrcain thic mottar.

vep truly yours,

Y23/ 93
AN AE






